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DATE:                  12/1/14

FROM:                Ken Mitchell/EPA Region 4

TO:                      Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

SUBJECT:            Discussion of the Clean Power Plan at the Georgia Environmental Conference


SUMMARY:        

EPA Region 4 provided information on the Clean Power Plan to a group of Georgia legislators, consultants, attorneys and Georgia Environmental Protection Division employees at the Georgia Environmental Conference in Jekyll Island, GA on August 20, 2014.  The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.  

ATTENDEES:

EPA
Heather McTeer Toney/EPA R4 
Shea Jones-Johnson/EPA R4

External Stakeholders
Approximately 200 conference attendees


